Good evening Pioneer families! Today is Sunday, September 20th. This is our
weekly Parent Connect to keep our families informed.

The 4th and 5th grade chorus permission slips are due by the end of this week.
Chorus starts on October 1st.

The 4th and 5th grade after-school Strings permission slips are going home this
week. Please return them as soon as possible so Ms. Greene can reserve you a vi-
olin, viola or cello.

Thank you all who have already participated in our coupon card fundraiser. We
will still be accepting orders this week. Thank you so much for your support to
our school.

This message will be posted on our webpage and also on our Facebook page.
Thank you and have a great evening.



